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Mark Hayward
CEO of the NAEA

“The NAEA is excited to be joining forces with 
HugoFox to facilitate the better integration of 
our members within the communities which 
they serve. Through an improved online 
performance and enhanced presence, we hope 
that HugoFox will change the way our clients 
see our estate agency members.”
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